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ST. BERNARD OF CLAIRVAUX SCHOOL
P.O. Box 760, 250 Washington Street

Waterford, Ontario  N0E 1Y0

519-443-8607
September 12, 2017

Dear St. Bernard Families,

The board theme this year is “Walk Humbly”. One way our school is going to live this message is by participating in the Terry Fox Run here on Friday, September 29, 2017. We will be running/walking around our field for 20-30 minutes during the last 100-minute block. We would love for students to contribute to the cause by either donating a “Toonie for Terry” on the day of the run or collecting sponsors using the pledge sheet or online. You can donate to the school as a whole or a specific individual as long as that student has set up their own donation page online. As some additional motivation, each class that raises a minimum of $200 will get to put a pie in their teacher’s face! If all the classes in the school raise $200, our principal, Mrs. O’Brien, will take a pie in the face.

Our school’s fundraising page is:

https://www.terryfox.ca/StBernardofClairvauxSchool

Thank you in advance for your support in this worthwhile cause. Everyone has been touched by cancer in one way or another and this is such a wonderful way to show our love for the community. Last year, we raised over $2400.00! I challenge our school to top that this year!

In addition to our Terry Fox run, we will be running some fundraising activities that day to help raise money for Jillian Berkel. Jillian is a student in our school who has cancer. The money raised from the following activities will go towards her GoFundMe page, aiding in her treatment. On the 29th, students will be allowed to wear a hat to school for a monetary donation. As well, popcorn will be sold at the second nutrition break for $1.00 per bag.

The staff and myself appreciate all of your support! Go Stingers! 

Thank you so much,

Mrs. C. McClung
“Even if I don’t finish, we need others to continue.
It’s got to keep going without me.” –Terry Fox
